
From:  AT&T <katiehaupt@att.net>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 11:24:39 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Highrise project
 

My vote is NO on this. We already
Have too much traffic in Hollywood and
It’s
Overbuilt already plus the on and off ramps won’t support the influx. 

Sent from my iPhoneFrom 1668348244341562719@xxx Tue Jun 02 01:21:11 +0000 2020


